
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
SEP 2 9 2020 

To the Members of the California State Assem bly : 

I am returning Assembly Bill 2483 without my signature. 

This bill would require, from January 1, 2023 to January 1, 2027, the sheriff in each 
county to annually compile and submit the following data to the Board of State 
and Community Corrections: (1) data on each of the anti-recidivism programs 
they provide inmates in their county jail facilities; and (2) their success rates in 
reducing recidivism in each of those programs. 

Data collection on recidivism is important. Unfortunately, the broad nature of 
this bill leaves too much discretion to local governments to decide what is and 
what is not a recidivism program, and it could lead to a significant and cost ly 
mandate. For this reason, I a m unable to sign this bi ll . 
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